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DATE
The international Franciscan Youth Meeting will be held from 12th to 14th July 2008. The Franciscan Youth will then join the celebration of World Youth Day 2008 from 15th to 20th July.

REGISTRATION

It is important to note that registration for the days of World Youth Day (WYD) will be done directly through the Internet. This registration for groups will include all: board and lodging, medical insurance, a Pass to travel in Sydney, etc. The prices vary and depend on the “packet” that a group chooses.

Registration for the Franciscan Youth Meeting will be done directly to the Franciscan Youth Commission. The Coordinator is Xavi Ramos, Councillor for Franciscan Youth in the Presidency of the SFO International Council. His email address is: xavi@jufra.org.es  The price of this registration will depend on our costs.
For this reason, and only for the three days of the Franciscan Youth Meeting, we will need to find the most economical arrangement, which must include: board and lodging, and medical insurance.

In Germany in 2005, we tried to stay together also for the whole time of WYD, but some groups received different lodging for linguistic reasons and for the catechetical sessions that were held in different places in various cities.

However, I think that if we number 100 or 150, we can ask for a single place for lodging (it would be good to have the same place for the Franciscan Youth Meeting and the WYD week), but that depends on the organizers of WYD because they are the ones who will organize the distribution of groups in the various centres. We will make contact with them and explain our whole project to them, but it is too soon to go into these particulars.

LOGO

The young people themselves will design the logo for the Franciscan Youth Meeting. In Italy, there is a member who designed the logo for our meeting in Cologne, but I will give him your proposal, so that your idea will be available.
